Monday 7th of September 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Carers,


We have had complaints from residents in the streets around the school and nursery regarding members of the public not showing consideration, parking in front of their driveways.  This prevents residents from getting out with their vehicles and could be detrimental in an emergency situation.  We have advised that registration plates are taken down and reported to the police.


I would ask parents/carers to wear masks and observe social distancing when dropping off and collecting their children from school, as it is extremely important that members of staff are safe at their work.  From tomorrow, it will be necessary for all adults dropping off and collecting P1 children to wear a mask when entering the playground.  Unfortunately, if masks are not worn, access to the playground will not be granted.  


In addition, an email was previously sent to all families regarding the importance of wearing masks when entering the school grounds.  If it is necessary for yourself or any family members to enter the school grounds (e.g.) Breakfast Club, dropping off a packed lunch box, dropping off a child after an appointment etc. a mask must be worn as the main door cannot be opened unless procedures are followed for the safety of all.  There is a black box outside the main office door for items to be dropped off but a phone call to the office to arrange a time is essential - 01236 632058.


Thank you for your continued co-operation and support,


Miss McCarthy
Head Teacher
